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RE: Comments and feedback regarding the 5G Mobile Service and Networks 

 

I would like to share my doubts regarding the deployment of the 5G services and its impact to 
the health of the people. 

I would like to ask and seek understand if there is any substantiate research and studies to be 
able to come to a conclusion that there is no health risk and dangers of the people when they 
are being exposed to the radiation that is coming from the base station/cell station of the 5G 
networks. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

Thoo Hoi Thian 

 

Please submit soft copies, with the subject header “Second Consultation on 5G Mobile 
Services and Networks”, via e-mail to: Consultation@imda.gov.sg 
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